ITV service to close 27-30 Dec.

The Consell de Formentera reports that, during the Christmas holidays, the roadworthiness test
site (Inspeccion Técnica de Vehiculos, ITV) will be closed 27 to 30 December. 22 December
will be the last day for scheduled appointments, with the following day reserved for second
inspections and preparations for the yearly closure. The site will reopen 2 January.
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